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I wish to express my objection to the proposed development of the land located on Frank Spaven Drive.
 

As a recent homeowner and resident of Lochan Mor, I am hugely concerned about the potential loss of this space. This was a huge part of why we chose the
house we did.
 

There does not appear to be a need for a community hall from local residents.  Can you advise where the claimed desire for this arises from?  There are already
other under utilised facilities in the area.
 

The open space is well used by many local residents and it would be unacceptable to take this away.  We have a right to continue exercising on this space and for
our children to play there.  There is no suitable large space alternative for the children to play in the area.
 

Please confirm receipt of this e-mail and acknowledge my objections
 

Many Thanks

Jess Creber

Sent from Outlook


